Operations Report 03/10/23

Hello All,
Here are a few things that has been going on in the field:
· Tucker passed his WW ‘C’ exam and will be receiving a 1200 (100/month) raise subject to our Personnel Policy
· I have reached out to Matt Bliss with DiNatale on the road map for the yield study. Unfortunately I have not heard anything back.
· Chris Brandewie (previously w/RCAC) reached out, hes no longer with RCAC but is doing rate studies as a freelancer. He provided us with a quote and a packet regard statement of work. I have only printed one copy, but if everyone wants one I can make copies real quick.
· RCAC-has not returned my email or call regarding picking up a rate study for us after Chris Brandewie departure
· We have received a quote from Boughtons on a vault for the WWTP. If we want to complete that project in 2023 I suggest getting that on order and start to make plans of getting that installed.
· I received an email from the state regarding CCR. Please use Kiera (from State) to help draft this report and get it sent out and completed in a timely fashion. I forwarded this email to Jim A.

FROM GLENN:
· In the last month there has been no continuation of the To-Do list
· Daily Maintenance and work orders
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Put in a few meters 
· Found small water break (customers responsibility)
· Cleaned chemical tanks
· Snow removal
OTHER
· Glenn needs to work with a board member and Richard Hopp to discuss what needs to happen for the SPWTP Flocculator
· At the WW Plant, we are struggling with influent. We do not have the food coming into the basin and the carbon candy isn’t keeping it up. We are working with mark to combat this but are having issues. We violated E-Coli for February as well. We are trying to combat that with CL2 while also trying to keep CL2 residual below the legal limit. This is a constant back and forth and we were expecting to have troubles in the winter time here with the influent flow and cold temperatures. Mark is now monitoring Tucker and Tanner directly.
· The guys have attended Dave Diss training and Mark Foxworthy visited once in February.
· We completed our Annual Fire Extinguisher Compliance
